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If you experience a problem with your grinder pump, you may contact the E/One pump 
manufacturer’s representative, F.R. Mahony & Associates, Inc.,  
at (800) 791-6132 or (508) 765-0051.   
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IN THE EVENT OF AN ALARM 
 

The Alarm on your EONE grinder pump indicates that the water level in the unit is too high. This 
alarm is the warning that the unit may back up.  It is suggested to stop the use of all water until 
the problem is identified and the pump is serviced.  

 
If an alarm condition does not clear itself after 15 minutes, please call for service.  
Repetitive intermittent alarms should be reported to service as this signal may indicate 
that a part could be wearing out or not working properly. 

 
 

Silencing an Alarm  
The alarm may be silenced by pushing the silence button located on the bottom of the alarm 
panel.  Be advised, the light will stay lit. 
 

 
 

 
KEEPING WATER USE TO A MINIMUM 

 
Listed below are a few helpful hints to keep water use to a minimum while waiting for 
service: 
 

1. Flush only when necessary. 
2. If you need to run the tub or shower, put a stopper in the drain to keep the 

water from going down the drain. 
3. Do not run appliances that require water, such as washing machines or 

dishwashers. 
4. Use sinks sparingly. 
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